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Liturgical services for the week of November 22–29, 2020 
25th Sunday after Pentecost – Entrance of the Theotokos - Solemn 

Festal Anointing after the weekend Divine Liturgies in honor of the Feast of the Entrance of the Theotokos 
Saturday November 21, 2020 Tone 8, p. 161 & p. 268 
 3:00–3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 
 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

In Memory of +Jean Ostrowski and +Larry Ostrowski, 
requested by Ron Ostrowski and Ellen Jacko 

Sunday November 22, 2020 Tone 8, p. 161 & p. 268 
 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

In Memory of +John Telencio, requested by Carol and Ken 
Reichmann 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 
Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of St. Nicholas Church 
and Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church 

Thanksgiving Day 
Thursday November 26, 2020 Tone, p. 418 
 8:00 AM Thanksgiving Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 
 10:00 AM Thanksgiving Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

26th Sunday after Pentecost 
Saturday November 28, 2020 Tone 1, p. 125  
 3:00–3:30 PM Mystery of Reconciliation (Confession) 
 4:00 PM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 

Health and Blessings for Gerard and Joan Beres, requested by 
Gerard and Joan Beres 

Sunday November 29, 2020 Tone 1, p. 125 
 8:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Nicholas) 

Health and Blessings for the Parish Family of St. Nicholas Church 
and Assumption of the Virgin Mary Church 

 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy (St. Mary) 
In Memory of +Joseph Kasian, requested by his children 

Consider attending liturgy at St. Mary during pandemic 
You are invited to worship at St. Mary in Trenton on Saturdays at 4:00 PM and on Sundays at 10:00 AM. 
Due to the recent increase in coronavirus cases, we are reducing the number of parishioners at services to 
25% of capacity, which is 31 parishioners. We have been blessed with 40 to 45 parishioners in the past 
few weeks. Please consider attending the Trenton liturgies to keep our parish family safe. Thank you! 

 

Tickets for Christmas liturgies 
As we look ahead to Christmas, we will celebrate Christmas with liturgies on Christmas Eve and 
Christmas morning. Because of limits on indoor gatherings, we ask that you request tickets for the liturgy 
you and your family would like to attend from our parish trustees: Joe Bordas, Gary Salaga, or Rich 
Popso. Tickets will be available Sunday, November 29. 

 

2021 parishioner envelopes available starting next week 
2021 envelopes will be available at St. Nicholas beginning on Saturday, November 28. If you are 
worshipping from home, please let the church office know, and we will mail your envelopes to 
you. You can contact the church office by phone (609-447-0688), by email  
(stnicholasbyzcatholic@gmail.com), or by note with your weekly contribution. Thank you! 

 

Annual St. Nicholas Luncheon/Dinner celebrations will not be held this year  
We have decided not to hold the traditional St. Nicholas Day Celebrations at St. Mary and St. Nicholas 
this year. We hope you will celebrate St. Nicholas Day with your family. He is the patron saint of the 
Carpatho-Rusyn churches. Traditional celebrations include children finding sweets in their shoes on the 
feast day, December 6. What a wonderful opportunity to research and learn about his good deeds! 

 

Masks for sale 
$10 each 

To preorder, contact Monica Olaff (molaff@comcast.net, 609-280-9481) 
Available starting Sunday, November 29, at both St. Nicholas and St. Mary liturgies  

We are pleased to announce that St. Nicholas Church will be selling masks. 
The mask will be black with a gold Byzantine cross in the lower right corner 
of the mask.  
Payment can be made via check (payable to St. Nicholas Church), cash, or 
Venmo @monica-olaff (last four digits of cell are 9481, if asked). Please put 

number of masks and parish name in the memo. Masks can also be mailed to 
family and friends out of state. Please add an additional $3 for shipping and handling. Stay safe 
everyone. 

Donations for St. Nicholas Rectory Boiler 
And God is able to bless you abundantly, so that in all things at all times, having all that you need, you will 

abound in every good work. 
Donations for St. Nicholas Rectory Boiler 

• $200 In Memory of Mike and Anna Sabol from Mike and Anne Sabol 
• $500 John Hatalovsky 
• $500 Michael Zacharkow 

May Our Lord bless all of you for your acts of kindness. 
 


